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The following changes, modifications, and/or clarifications to the project documents or a part, thereof, 
and change the original documents only in the manner and to the extent stated. 

1. Electrical plans are not required to be stamped by a professional engineer unless otherwise 
required per the National Electrical Code or Georgia Law. 

2. Walking areas from the central gathering area to individual food truck spaces shall be ADA 
compliant. It is anticipated this can be accommodated with an unpaved surface, but will be 
designed and determined at the discretion of the DB Team working with the Owner. 

3. Consideration shall be given to the future placement of outdoor furniture, but it is not within the 
scope of this RFP for furniture to be sourced or supplied. 
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